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Community Calendar 

 

 

Clarendon Community Association  

Community Gathering & AGM – 7.30pm 

Wednesday 21st September 2022 

Details to follow 
 

Clarendon Historic Hall & Museum  

Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday 10th August 2022 

Clarendon Historic Hall 

9.30am – all welcome 
 

Clarendon Agricultural Meeting 

Third Thursday of each month 

Hazel McKenzie Hall – 7.30pm 
 

Clarendon Tennis Club 

Annual General Meeting 

Monday 8th August  

8pm – Bowling Club 

All Welcome 
 

Advance Notice 

Spring Fair – 16th October  

Christmas Carols – 18th December 
 

Clarendon Rainfall Summary   

 

July 2022 .......................  50 mm 

Days of rain ..................  16 days 

July 2021 .......................  133 mm 

Days of rain ..................  20 days 
 

Year to date 2022 ........  363.6 mm 

Days of rain 2022  ........  72 days 

Year to date 2021 ........  491.4 mm 

Days of rain ..................  70 days 
 

Thank you to our very own  

rain-man Bill Jared 

 

 

August 2022 
 

Clarendon Museum is looking for volunteers 
 

  

The Clarendon Museum is a volunteer run organisation dedicated 

to collecting, preserving and sharing the evolving history of 

Clarendon. We have many exciting projects on the go and would 

like to extend a friendly invitation to the general public to come 

and join us in whatever capacity they can.  

There are many ways in which you can participate, and we have 

friendly volunteers to help guide you through each step no matter 

your level of experience… 

• Event management - creating and running exciting events 

such as South Australia’s History Festival 

• Digitising our collection via state-of-the-art scanners and 

photography 

• Researching topics like, people, places and events that 

have shaped Clarendon 

• Writing stories from collated research  

• Public Museum openings 

For more information on how you can participate please email us 

at history@clarendon.org.au or call 0493 248 096.  

Our AGM is this Wednesday the 10th of August at 9:30am. Whether 

you would like to be part of the committee or just a member 

please come along and meet our group. 
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Clarendon Community Association (CCA) 

Would you like to be involved and informed about your 

community? 
 

The CCA aims to ensure Clarendon is an engaged, informed and 

proactive community presenting a united voice on local issues 

relating to tourism, sport, history, communication and services. 
 

 

How will the CCA do this? 

• A Welcome Book for all new residents to our community – 

please see Gavin at the General Store 

• The Clarendon Newsletter is published each month. Let us 

know if you would like to be added to the mailing list to receive 

the newsletter each month or if you have news or events to 

share.  Please email news@clarendon.org.au  

• Community meetings are organised regularly, and everyone is 

invited to attend.  

• News and events on noticeboard at the General Store 

• Social media connection through Facebook – Clarendon 

Forum, Clarendon Events, Clarendon Museum 

• Visit the Clarendon website www.clarendon.org.au and keep 

up to date with newsletters, CCA minutes, events and local 

services and businesses 

• Volunteer at the Community Op Shop – open Friday, Saturday 

& Sundays. If you would like to be involved, email  

opshop@clarendon.org.au  

• Come and join us at our community events organised by the 

CCA – Spring Fair, National Reconciliation Event (organised in 

conjunction with the Clarendon Primary School & 

Kindergarten), Anzac Day (organised in conjunction with the 

Historic Hall & Museum), History Month (Historic Hall & Museum), 

Christmas Carols (in conjunction with the Uniting Church) 

• Community Dinners at Apple Tree Lane 

• Coffee break – an invitation to the community to the Apple 

Orhard Packing Shed 10am each Saturday morning. Thanks to 

the lovely Harslett and Russell families for their ongoing 

hospitality. 

• The CCA traditionally has been the main conduit to the 

Onkaparinga Council and the elected councillors are in 

regular contact with the Committee to keep up to date with 

local issues.  

• Any other communications can be made to 

secretary@cca.clarendon.org.au  

• Become involved, be connected, support our small community 

to be the best it can be. 
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Clarendon Bowling Club 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Winter Trading Hours …. 

 

 

The Clarendon General Store 

Trading Hours 

Monday 8am-6pm 

Tues-Fri  8.30am-5pm 

Saturday 8.30am-4pm  

Sunday 8.30am-12pm 
 

The Clarendon Hotel 

Enjoy beautiful meals, friendly 

service and great views from the 

balcony. Open 7 days a week 

however please check with Hayley 

on Public Holidays. 
 

The Clarendon Bakery  

Open Tuesday to Sunday from early 

until about 4pm. 
 

Emprades Vintage & Design 

Open Wednesday to Sunday 

10am-5pm 

45 Grants Gully Road, 

Clarendon 

Contact Pru or Emily  

8383 6217 

sales@emprades.com.au 
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Clarendon Netball Club 

With only 2 rounds left until finals, we still have 5 teams that remain 

undefeated, our A1's, A2's, Inter 1's, 11&U Div 3 and 9&U Div 2 

Black. We have had a very competitive winter competition, and 

many of our teams are looking ahead to the finals.  

 

 

 

Clarendon Netball Club has been blessed to have so many 

younger players this season. In particular we have been able to 

field 3 9&U teams. All 3 teams of players have shown tremendous 

sportsmanship this season, but this was particularly on display 

recently when we had a derby between our 2 9&U Div 2 teams 

and during our recent team photos. The future of the Clarendon 

Netball Club is very safe with these players coming through the 

ranks. 

 

 

 
 

Grow Free Cart 
 

 
 

Local residents Elisa and Paul Ridings 

have built a grow free cart and it is 

now set up at the Clarendon 

Community Hall.  
 

The Grow Free concept originated 

in Strathalbyn and now has 

hundreds of carts world-wide.  
 

The motto is “Give what you can, 

take what you need”. This is a way 

to make homegrown excess food, 

seedlings, plants and related items 

free and available to whomever 

needs them. It is a communal place 

that people can place their excess 

knowing it will be appreciated by 

others.  

 
 

For more information visit 

http://www.growfree.org.au/ 
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Clarendon Primary School 

We have had a busy start to term with first aid sessions, a 

gymnastics workshop, yoga workshops and volleyball too. Students 

have been very active, and it is good to have them interacting 

with different programs and community members. 
 

The 5-6 girls competed in round 2 of the school’s netball carnival. 

Unfortunately, they did not progress to round 3, but it was great to 

see them give it their all and persevere when the going got tough. 

A big thank-you to Kookie and Jasmine from the Clarendon 

Netball Club for their coaching and umpiring support as well as 

Angela Brown who also helped with coaching and clinics. 
 

We have secured funding to replace the rock wall in our 

quadrangle after it has begun to collapse due to poor drainage. 

These works will take place in the holidays so while you see 

workmen in the yard, please avoid the schoolyard. 
 

There are a number of different events at the school this term 

which will keep us busy- Science week, Book Week and a disco to 

name a few, as well as our annual Elder’s Day. Term 3 looks set to 

be a busy one! 
 

 

 

        

 

  

 

  
Clarendon & Districts 50’s Plus Club 

 

Hazel McKenzie Hall 

Harper Road, Clarendon 
 

Annual General Meeting 

Tuesday 16th August  

10.30am 

All Welcome 
 

An invitation to all those over 50 years 

– come along to: 
 

Monday 

Yoga; 9.15 ---10.15             

Phone Shoba: 0474 193 192 
 

Tuesday 

Normal meeting activities  

9.30am – 2.30pm 

Indoor bowling, cards and games, 

pool table, darts etc. 

Bring your lunch — tea and coffee 

supplied 
 

Wednesday  

Every Wednesday, quilting & sewing 

group   

Enquiries: 8383 7278, 0412 822 875 or 

0422 531 030 
 

Friday 

Line dancing 10:00am—12 noon.  

Enquiries: 0401 606 270 
 

Evenings & Weekends 

Available for hire 
 

Enquiries: 0418 806 738 or email the 

Secretary 

geoff.beaty@optusnet.com.au 

Special rates for local social & non-

profit organisations 
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Clarendon Agricultural Bureau News 

The Clarendon Branch the Agricultural Bureau July 2022 meeting 

was about the history of the Clarendon Branch of the Agricultural 

Bureau. Extracts were read out from the first meeting minutes of 

the Clarendon Branch held on 9th January 1896 where it was 

resolved that Mr J Wright be chairman and A L Morphett be vice-

chairman, the bureau name be Clarendon Branch of the 

Agricultural Bureau, the monthly meetings to be held in the 

Oddfellows Hall on first Thursday of the month and that each 

member contribute 3 pence per month for contingent expenses. 
 

In the minutes there is a form that each Clarendon Branch 

member was to sign; the membership form stated that the 

branch members were not to use the Bureau meetings to discuss 

religion and/or politics. 
 

The July 2022 meeting was concluded with several volumes of 

minutes being tabled to enable attending members to read the 

Clarendon Branch wide range of historical minutes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Clarendon Op Shop  
 

 
How great does the new Op Shop 

look? Our community hall has been 

transformed into a bustling shop 

with so many treasures and 

bargains to be had.  
 

 

Many of the community groups in 

Clarendon are involved and 

providing volunteers to open the 

shop Friday, Saturdays and 

Sundays.   
 

 

Working bees are organised 

regularly to keep on top of all the 

donations.  Please email 

opshop@clarendon.org.au if you 

would like to be involved. 
 

 

A place to connect with 

community, a place to feel 

welcome, a place to feel the 

community spirit, a place to shop 

and a place to find a treasure….. 
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This newsletter is published by the Clarendon Community Association 
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